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In Loving Memory of Janet Rockymore (2021) 

 

Janet Rockymore Murray has been part of the Homeless Outreach ministry for a 

number of years. 

 

Janet lovingly shared her culinary skills and knowledge of nutrition with the 

homeless through our organization. 

 

Along with Bertha and Charles Fenwick, she was part of the core team for meal 

preperation at many annual outreach events such as the Christmas, Easter, and 

Back-to-School events. During these events, she served hundreds of homeless 

individuals and helped to ensure that the food was distirbuted safely and 

efficiently. 

 

She also volonteered at and donated to the dinner service events held at UCAP 

Shepherd’s Cove. At Shepherd’s Cove, she held a workshop and shared a wealth 

of knowledge about the importance of proper nutrition and the practical ways to 

enhance family eating habits. The mothers and individuals who were in her 

workshop were very appreciative for her timely and practical advice. Janet 

included scritpural references and always shared these practical lessons in light 

of the biblical teachings about health, foor, and nutrition. 

 

We will greatly miss Janet and her kind support of our outreach events. We are 

thankful to the Lord that He allowed her to minister with us. 

 

 

As it is written, He hath dispersed abroad; he hath given to the poor: his 

righteousness remaineth for ever. 2 Corinthians 9:9 
 

 


